
 
INDOOR RULES FOR PLAY 

 
 
 
For singles you will be able to book 1 hour a day of court time up to 48 hours before you want to play. Within 
48 hours you can book extra court time if it is available. For doubles, you are allowed to book 2 hours a day. 
 

CHECKING IN AND PLAYING 
To ensure the safety of players, please do not come to the club more than 15 minutes before your scheduled 
court time.  
 
Masks must be worn from entry into building until you get to the court you are playing on. Masks must be put 
on after play and worn from your court until you leave the building.  
 
Once you enter the building, follow the path to the front desk, using the markers on the floor to keep your 
distance from those ahead of you. 
 
Use your key fob to check in, and if you haven’t paid for your court or lesson online (strongly encouraged), you 
will have to pay at the front desk (no cash accepted).  
 
Proceed upstairs to the waiting area. Spots will be marked on the floor to keep everyone 2 metres apart here. 
Remain here UNTIL the buzzer sounds and then proceed to your court. Keep your distance as you go out to 
court and stay to the right in single file.  
 
If you are not playing with a family member, remain at least 2 metres apart per physical distancing guidelines 
and do not make any physical contact with other players at all times on club property. 
 
If players wish to, they can choose to use their own marked tennis balls. 
 
If you choose to use shared balls then extra care must be taken to ensure you do not touch your face during 
play, and you should clean your hands before play and immediately after finishing (use alcohol gel if required). 
 
Players should still avoid using their hands to pick up tennis balls from other courts where possible - use your 
racquet/foot to return them as those players may have decided to use their own marked tennis balls. 
 
On change of ends, make sure you are always 2 metres apart from the others on court.  
 
When the buzzer sounds to end your playing time, collect your belongings, put on your mask and leave the 
court and facility promptly. Stay to the right in single file as you go through the walkway and stairs. 
 

CHANGEROOMS & LOCKERS 
We strongly recommend that everyone come dressed for tennis. However, members will be allowed to use 
the changerooms if needed. Lockers are available for rental. Showers will NOT be available. 

 
NO RACQUET RENTALS AVAILABLE 

 
WASHROOMS AVAILABLE ON MAIN FLOOR 


